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=3 Arms Minute No. 6, 1958

The Plant cautioned that the guns exhibited at the
shoots had bleached walnut stocks and that proposed maple would
not have the grain or curl, The Sales Department recognizes
this and is asking for light color wood comparable only to "A"
grade walnut,

The Committes viawed a sample of the Sportsman-58 with
bleached walnut stock and a sample of the Model 870 in 1ight
maple.

Detailed specifications of gold colered parts were
di=cusszed, It was tentatively agreed that the magazine cap,
trigger, cperating handle, pins and screws in the butt plate
ahouid be colored gold, Sample guns 2lso had a colored carrier
and carrier release. N

The Sales Department's forecast of August 8 will beil
used to prepare new economics. For economics it wili De assume
that guns witn light wood and colored parta are fo/be lIpt priced

at $15.00 more than comparable "ADL' models.. -

e Sights on Shotgun B

i

S2 « Rifle )
i

In & letter dated Sepgember 2711958 the Pla?l outlined
economics and expenditures fop. the provipiocni'igf berréls with
rifle sights for the Moded. B70; Spertsman-S8 a¥id Model 11-48 3}
shotguns, The net ngﬁﬁlt‘aﬁ‘eT'mﬁieed esdnomics is operative
earnings of $12,075 4n a voluméiocf 8CQ:barrels, representing

52.1% of net. gelling." These scoriomifis are dased on the assumption
that the, nétail selling prices fUr these barrels will be $10.00
urrent Tetail selling prices of regular standard plain

;Tﬁ% expenditure required to preduce barrels with pifle
*ront;and réar sights would amount to $6,000, to be amortized on

. the fiFgt.-yedr volume of 800 barrels and reflected in the economics.

£ Working capital would amount to approximately $7,000,

S The Sales Department believes there 1s a definite trend

to rifle sights on shotgun barrels, particularly for deer hunting
in areas where center fire rifles cannot be used, The Sales
Department also remarked on the high price of barrels with sights
for the Sportsman-58 and the Model 11-48 in relation to the price
for the barrel for the Model 870. Inconsistencies do exist and,
in the light of competitive pricea for shotgun barrels, the Sales
Department would like to review prices for all barrels. The Sales
Department will do this and provide the Plant with & proposal on
which econcmics can be developed on all shotgun barrels, including
thoge with the proposed rifle sights. '

The Sales Department would like to announce shotgun

barrels with rifle gights en January 1, 1959, Delivery in a
i::s::ﬁblg %ﬁn%t? of tigebtherearterlwculd be satisfactory. It
ee a t table to "
b P e oy wou e acceptal start in 12 gauge 28
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